
REQUEST 

 

Could you please provide the following information: 

Have the expensive water cannon been sold? 

https://www.london.gov.uk/press-releases/mayoral/proceeds-to-help-tackle-youth-knife-crime 
 

If they have been sold, to whom were they sold and for how much. 

If they had not been sold, what has been the total cost including ongoing maintenance and servicing to 

date. That is, some numbers need to be added to the release above. 

What is the depreciation amount already written off. 

If you also have costs on how much the search for a buyer has so far cost then please also provide. 

 

 

RESPONSE 

 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information of 5 October request to the Mayor's Office for Policing And 

Crime (MOPAC). 

 

I confirm that your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and that 

MOPAC does not hold any information relating to your request. The water cannon have not yet been 

sold.  

 

The Metropolitan Police Service (MPS) may be able to assist you and you can send your request to the 

MPS here: 

https://www.met.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/rip/request-information-police/ 

 

If you are unhappy with the response to your Freedom of Information request, please see the MOPAC 

website on what the next steps are at: 

https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-mopac/governance-and-

decision-making/freedom-information 
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